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Question: 

Has there been a change to the department/agency’s guidelines on study since the 2012-13 

Budget Estimates (May 2012)?  If yes, please provide details. 

 

For this financial year to date, detail all education expenses (i.e. in house courses and tertiary 

studies) for each portfolio department and agency.  Include what type of course, the total cost, 

cost per participant, the employment classification of each participant, how many participants 

and the amount of study leave granted to each participant (provide a breakdown for each 

employment classification).  Also include the reason for the study and how it is beneficial for 

the department/agency. 

 

Answer: 

No. 

 

For this financial year as at 31 October 2012, the National Mental Health Commission has 

spent $3,280 (ex GST) on training courses. This includes: 

 $2,080 ‘Dealing with difficult conversations’ a three hour course provided to all non-

SES staff members (9 participants). 

 $1,200 ‘Beyond Blue, Mental health in the workplace awareness’ a three hour course 

provided to all non-SES staff members (9 participants).  

The employment classification of participants who attended both training sessions are two x 

EL2, two x EL1, APS6, three x APS5 and APS4. 

 

The National Mental Health Commission is committed to providing a mentally healthy 

environment for its staff and to ensuring the mental health literacy of staff. This provides staff 

with the tools to assist the general public who might contact our agency seeking help. 

 

Study leave was not applicable for these training courses. 

 

 


